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Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR

From: Pfeiffer, Jane K - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 8:07 AM
To: Richard Mazurkiewicz
Subject: Hazardous Substance Discharge at 147 E. Becher Street, Milwaukee, WI 

Good morning Ric – Thank you for speaking with me on Friday (03/15) concerning the subject property. As we discussed, 
please provide an email outlining the details of the newly idenƟfied hazardous substance discharge and the immediate 
acƟons taken by Ramboll to further characterize the environmental impacts. The DNR will add this email to the BRRTS 
file for the new site. Also as we discussed, the DNR will soon send a responsible party leƩer outlining the details of the 
new site and the Wis. Admin. Code NR 700 requirements. Do not hesitate to reach out should you have any quesƟons. 
 
Thank you, Jane  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Jane Pfeiffer 
(she/her/hers) 
Hydrogeologist & Project Manager - Remediation & Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: (414) 435-8021 
jane.pfeiffer@wisconsin.gov 
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